
 

 
Classification: Public 

 

Advisory 
Multi-Employer Pension Plans – Best Practices 

Date: June 6, 2023 

Distribution: Pension Plan Administrators, Plan Sponsors, and Actuaries 
 

Advisory Number: 23-025 

 

PURPOSE 

The purpose of this Advisory is to inform stakeholders that BCFSA has issued a Multi-Employer Pension 

Plans – Best Practices Guideline (“Guideline”) now available on the website.  

THE GUIDELINE 

The Guideline aims to inform industry of best governance practices of multi-employer pension plans 

registered in British Columbia. The Guideline also strives to promote the adoption by plan administrators of 

policies and procedures designed to manage the various types of risks faced by pension plans and their 

members, and to protect and safeguard the rights and benefits of plan members. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

If you have any questions, please contact us by email at pensions@bcfsa.ca. 

https://www.bcfsa.ca/media/3360/download
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